
 

 
 

GLENFOREST IB BUS PROGRAM 
 
 
Congratulations on your acceptance into the International Baccalaureate® (IB) program at 
Glenforest Secondary School.  
 
Bus to School Program offers parent funded bus services to support the International 
Baccalaureate® (IB) program at Glenforest Secondary School. Bus to School Program has 
well-deserved reputation for quality transportation service and helping parents and students in 
achieving their goals. During our history of school transportation of many years, we have 
consistently demonstrated the ability to transport thousands of students in Regional Programs 
to and from schools safely as well as cost & time effectively.  We have partnered with most of 
the schools in Peel District School Board that offer Regional Learning Choices Programs. 
Currently our services are availed by the students of 17 schools in the Region of Peel & 
Halton. 
 
Our goal is to provide safe, reliable and efficient transportation service that also helps the 
students to focus on their education and give parents peace of mind by offering a secure and 
affordable transportation service. 
 
COST AND PAYMENT OPTIONS  
 
Bus to School Program will provide the busing at a minimal and affordable cost and is 
committed to provide its services for 2018/19 School Year based on the Ministry Approved 
Board’s School Year Calendar. Cost for 2 way service is $1800 per year plus applicable taxes. 
Payment can also be made in 5 instalments. 
 
APPLICATIONS 
 
The busing application will be available by February 15, 2018. Please visit our website at 
www.bustoschool.com to apply for busing. Applications must be submitted latest by 
March 30, 2018. Please note that priority is decided based on the date of receipt of application 
and is purely on first come first serve basis. 
 
CONTACT 
 
For further information, please visit our website www.bustoschool.com or feel free to contact 
us via email at contact@bustoschool.com or by telephone at 416- 988-4400. 
 
 
 
Disclaimer: Glenforest Secondary School and its staff are not associated with Bus to School Program. 
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